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2 August 2018 

 

Dear Marisa, 

Our next Deanery workshop/conversation is less than a month away. 

‘Pope Francis’ Vision for a listening church  

with facilitator Fr Noel Connelly’. 

This will be a great opportunity for Parishes to become more aware of what the 2020 

Plenary Council is all about.  

Yarra Deanery has expressed interest in joining us to host this workshop/conversation 

and the Archbishop’s Office of Evangelisation (AOFE) are also supporting us in hosting 

it.  

Can you ensure that the attached flyer is handed out to as many people as 

possible and that a notice is placed in your Parish Newsletter. 

Please note that this is our final Deanery activity /event/conversation for this year and 

that this 30th August conversation will take the place of our next scheduled Deanery 

meeting.  

 

Regards, 

 

Fr. Terry Kean Marisa Capuana 

Diamond Valley Deanery Coordinator Deanery Resource Coordinator 


